
 

 

February 9, 2021 

 

Ryan Loomis 

City of Aurora 

Planning & Development Services Department 

15151 E. Alameda Parkway 

Aurora, CO 80012 

 

Re: Letter of Authorization for 66th and 67th Avenue Preliminary Plat 

Martin/Martin, Inc. Project No.: 20.1144 

Mr. Loomis, 

 

This letter is to authorize Martin/Martin, Inc., to act on behalf of ACM High Point VI LLC as the Applicant 

regarding the 66th and 67th Avenue Preliminary Plat project and to communicate with the City of Aurora staff 

regarding the project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ted Laudick 


